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Tuesday 11th July 2023. 

               

Dear parents/carers,  

  

As we come nearer to the end of this successful school year, we wanted to update you with some 

important information for the next academic year, 2023/4.   

 

We would like to start by taking this opportunity to wish both Mrs Christine Foxall and Mrs Katrina 

Hulme the very best of luck as they move onto new ventures within the TMPF family at the end of 

term. We are hugely grateful for their hard work and dedication at The Valley and we are sure you 

join us in wishing them well. 

 

Our Trust Board has decided to maintain our three class structure for the next academic year, 2023-

2024 as follows:   

Class one (EYFS, Year 1, Year 2) - Mr Chris Harvey 

Class two (Years 3 and 4)  - Mrs Charlotte Bould (School Leader) 

Class three (Years 5 and 6)  - Mr Chris Greaves 

  

From September, we will be maintaining our rich and varied curriculum with Mr Jack Day continuing 

his role of Foreign Languages teacher (along with other teaching roles within school); Mrs Mandi 

Whiteley leading excellent music education to all our children; and our professional sports coaches 

from ASM will be delivering P.E. lessons. We are delighted to be once again be enjoying swimming 

lessons at Blythe Bridge High School. 

 

Our children will benefit from the academic guidance and pastoral care of our amazing Learning 

Support team of:  Mrs Lynne Bailey, Mrs Leanne Jones, Miss Ellie Redmond, and of course, Mrs Debbie 

Button (in the school office).  Mrs Louise Burndred, Mrs Ros Williams, and our cook, Miss Kat Jones, will 

be part of the lunchtime team. 

 

We have planned a whole school ‘transition day’ on Wednesday 12th July, where pupils will be 

invited to spend the day in their new classrooms and meet their teachers.   

  

Our end of year progress report will be sent home on Friday 14th July, if you would like to discuss the 

contents of this report, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

  

All the teaching team are very much looking forward to the new academic year 2023/24, 

welcoming our new Nursery and Reception class children and we sincerely wish to thank you all for 

your continued support, it has been a busy year for us all but made easier thanks to your care and 

consideration.     

  

 Yours sincerely, 

 The Valley Team. 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/

